
 

INTENT TO AWARD 
Solicitation Number 2020-9068 

DOCUMENT AND INFORMATION LIFECYCLE MANAGEMENT 
 

The Port of Portland has completed its review of the submittals received for the above 
referenced Solicitation. The highest ranked proposer, Iron Mountain Information 
Management, LLC, has been determined responsive and responsible. The Port staff 
intends to enter into a contract with Iron Mountain Information Management, LLC. 

Questions related to this intent to award may be directed to Christina Hamel at (503) 415-
6278, or Christina.Hamel@portofportland.com. The Port of Portland thanks all bidders for 
their interest in doing business with the Port, and strongly appreciates the efforts put 
forward in this solicitation process. 
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